
AMSA PTO - Weekly Update - October 4th

Greetings AMSA Community,

Your AMSA PTO has SO MUCH to share with you, please take your time to all the

details!
Remember you can always check our website for upcoming events -
www.amsacspto.org.
We are continually adding information to our website so keep checking back for updates.

October Dates to Remember
● Pie Fundraiser - Order by 10/9
● Homecoming Dance - Donations for Refreshments - Donate by 10/20
● Fun Run by IMAGINE Committee - Lower School Students - Donation Pledges

Begin on 10/2 and Fun Run on 10/23
● Restaurant Half Day Fundraiser - Location TBD - 10/23
● VOLUNTEER ROLE - Parent Rep BOT Position - Position: Application Due by 11/1

November Dates to Remember
● PTO Community Meeting - 11/1
● Uniform Sale - Savers Clothing Drive - Pie Pick Up - 11/4 on AMSA Campus

Read on for ALL the Details…

October Events
Pie Fundraiser:

Something sweet and familiar is returning...the annual Holiday Pie Fundraiser.
Once again your PTO has partnered with Ever So Humble Pie Co. to bring you local pies
for your holiday season.
A couple of facts, the pies are made fresh and then frozen to keep until you are ready to
bake.

Pie’s make great gifts for your holiday hosts or a special gift for friends/neighbors.

Order/Pickup Details
Deadline to Order: Monday, October 9th
Pick up Date: Saturday, November 4th at Lower School from 9 am to 10 am

http://www.amsacspto.org/


Link to Order: https://amsacspto.square.site/

Homecoming Dance Donations for Refreshments:
On Saturday, October 21st our Upper School students will be celebrating Homecoming
week with a dance.
Dance details including time, location, and ticket info were emailed last week.
We have been asked by our Student Government (they do a wonderful job organizing this

event - ) to collect donations via a sign up link (will be available next week) or we
can do the shopping for you when you make a monetary donation.
A big THANKS to all of our students and AMSA Faculty, Staff, and Administration that
work together to make events like these possible.

Monetary Donation Link:https://amsacspto.square.site/
Sign Up Link for Item Donation: Available next week

Special SHOUT OUT

IMAGINE Committee - Fun Run for our Lower School Students:
The IMAGINE Committee has BIG plans to fill our soon-to-be new buildings with the tools
our children need to learn. Our Lower School students can participate in this first time
event to get moving and encourage their friends and family to sponsor them.
Students are asked to bring their school spirit and wear their class colors - Go Eagles!

YOU are invited to cheer them on and offer support! We are ALL one community!!

Ways to Support Or Sign up to Run : Donate/Sign Up to Run Here
Donation Drive Start Date: October 2nd
Fun Run Event Date: Monday, October 23rd - note this is a half day!

Half Day Fundraiser:
Every half day the PTO looks to partner with a local restaurant, that is in close proximity
to AMSA, for a portion of profits to come back to the AMSA PTO.
Easy grab for students and AMSA staff looking for lunch options. Some restaurants even
go into evening hours which make dinner an easy option too! Our October selection is
still pending, but we will know by next week.
Restaurant Fundraiser - Half day: Monday, October 23rd - restaurant is TBD

https://amsacspto.square.site/
https://amsacspto.square.site/
https://www.amsacs.org/news/emails/emails-details/~board/emails/post/save-the-date-lower-school-fun-run


Volunteer Opportunities
Parent Rep for the Board of Trustees Position:
We have an open position for an AMSA parent that can help be your voice at the AMSA
Board of Trustee meetings. If you would like to learn more about this role please click on
the link below. This position application will be open for the month of October as we
hope to transition the role smoothly by the beginning of the new year.
A special thanks to our current BOT parent rep, Laura Burgess, for her commitment to
the role over the last year plus. We extend our thanks to you!

Position Details: Parent Rep to BOT
Apply Here: Application Form
Deadline to Apply: November 1st

November Events
AMSA PTO Community Meeting:
Join us on Wednesday, November 1st at the Lower School Cafeteria or virtually to learn
about upcoming events and how YOU can be active in our AMSA Community.
Uniform Donations and Clothing Donations for the Saver's Drive will be accepted at this
meeting
Meeting Date: Wednesday, November 1st from 7 pm to 8 pm
Donations will be accepted for Uniforms and Clothing Donations

Uniform Sale - Saver’s Clothing Drive - Pie Pickup
Visit the Lower School Cafeteria, Saturday, November 4th from 9 to 12, to shop our
Uniform Sale and make your Clothing Donation for our Savers Drive.
We accept Cash - Credit Card - Venmo. This sale offers DEEP discounts on our inventory
for our community members.
Uniform Donations are accepted, as well!

We have partnered with Saver’s to collect clothing donations that

we collect on campus and deliver all at once to their location.

Items that are accepted:
Textile items such as clothing, shoes etc.
Books - be brought in sturdy boxes.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-gK32CaxGavcX7D3xnyFoT-rGRotAlcP3lgSLpKgUIE/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1QxYOX3HEYg9dy7buWtLyyAT7bJPIe4oHIBoRVOJz9qA/edit


Jewelry and purses - please donate separately. These are brought to local consignment
shops for a larger donation back to our community.
Winter Coats - A Winter Coat drive has been organized by L.O.T. with various donation
bins throughout our community. If you would like to donate a winter coat you may bring
them on this date, as well.

● Please ensure your Uniforms - Savers Donations - Winter Coats - are bagged
separately

Pie Pick Up - Outside in front of the Lower School - Pick Up is ONLY from 9 am to 10 am
to keep pies frozen. This is noted in the order details.

Additional Information and Thanks
Sponsor a Senior Program:
Several of you have inquired about the Sponsor A Senior program will begin sign-ups.
We anticipate the sign-ups will be available in November for both Seniors and Sponsors.

Thank you to the Elegant Flower for supporting the AMSA Community with the popular
mum sale. Their donation of $160 is very much appreciated. Thank you to our community
for your purchases. Please note this is an AMSA Alumni Family owned business.

Thank you to Atlantic Poke for partnering with us for our September Restaurant

Fundraiser. The AMSA PTO received $130 from that fundraiser.

Ways to get Involved!
Looking to find and lend your time and talents to the AMSA Community.

Click here: Volunteer Sign-Up

Questions and ways to stay in touch!
Find us on Social Media: Facebook & Instagram
PTO Website: http://www.amsacspto.org
Email: AMSACS.PTO@gmail.com

A Very Happy Fall to ALL!

AMSA PTO

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1XPAZaVV-YwD3OWGCU1dJhMLVsxmb-fMWRK8zKybegrY/edit
https://www.facebook.com/amsacspto
https://www.instagram.com/amsacs.pto
http://www.amsacspto.org/



